CARES Act Expands Charitable Giving

To encourage more charitable giving in 2020, the recently enacted government stimulus bill or
the CARES Act provides some additional tax relief for donors. This makes it easier to give and
save at the same time.

If you take the standard deduction on your 2020 tax return (the one that you will file in 2021),
you can claim a new “above-the-line” deduction of up to $300 for cash donations to charity you
make this year. Normally, you have to itemize on Schedule A to get a tax break for charitable
donations. In this case, it’s the other way around, if you itemize, you can not take this
particular new deduction.

If you do itemize on Schedule A, you can still obviously claim a deduction for any and all
charitable donations. The new CARES Act lifts the 60% of AGI limitation for cash donations
made in 2020 to 100% of your Adjusted Gross Income. That means taxpayers who file a
Schedule A can deduct more of their charitable donations in 2020, which will hopefully boost
charitable giving.

The bottom line is for tax year 2020, there may be more opportunities to deduct charitable
giving. As always, donations must be made to a qualified charity.

Everything with the new stimulus package continues to be very fluid and ever changing. Please
watch for any updates in forthcoming Tax Tips emails or check our website to catch up on any
that we have sent already. www.kaupsfinancial.com

Thanks,
Lori Lemmer

Income Tax Preparer
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